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                                                                                                                                                                                                          March 13, 2018  

Changes to the Blue Cross Provider Website - One Medical Policy Library 
 

To improve provider experience and ease the ability of providers to find relevant clinical information, a project is 

underway to improve the layout and better organize the medical policy, utilization management and pharmacy content 

on providers.bluecrossmn.com > Medical Policy. 
 

The changes will be phased in over the next several months. One of the first improvements, expected to launch on 

March 19, 2018, is the consolidation of the “Legacy System Policy Set” and the “New Operating System Policy Set” 

medical policy libraries into one library for the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) 

medical policies and one link. The new link titled: "Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota Medical Policies" will 

direct users to one search page to find all currently active Blue Cross medical policies. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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